Dear Beloved Congregation,

I stand before you with a heart full of gratitude and a spirit of peace
as I announce my decision to step down from my pastoral duties. Serving
as your pastor has been an incredible journey filled with deep joy,
shared struggles, and profound growth. Together, we have built a
community grounded in faith, love, and hope.

As I move into a new chapter, I carry with me the memories of our
worship, laughter, and the divine presence that has guided us all. I am
confident that your faith and fellowship will continue to flourish and
that your future is bright.

May God bless each one of you abundantly. May you continue to grow in
love and shine His light brightly in the world.

With love and blessings,

[Your Name]



